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The CIOT is delighted to have appointed Andrew Burnett, who joined the CIOT as
Chief Operating Officer in 2023.

Over the last six months, Andrew has assumed responsibility for our day-to-day
business operations, including IT, HR, facilities, membership and marketing.

Andrew has a background in executive leadership and operations management.
Before joining CIOT, he worked at the Pensions Ombudsman as Deputy Chief
Operating Officer with responsibility for all customer facing services. He is an MBA
graduate, and is professionally accredited as a chartered manager and chartered
engineer.

Having previously served as an officer in the Royal Air Force, Andrew has had a
unique career as an ex-military officer, combining military and senior civilian
leadership experience. He brings with him a track record of supporting organisations
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in developing their strategic aspirations, then providing the leadership to turn them
into operational reality.

Andrew is looking forward to drawing on his broad experience in this pivotal role in
progressing and developing the CIOT’s business operations to ensure that we are fit
for purpose and deliver our organisational priorities.


